Camp House News

We have had two very busy weekends of cleaning and clearing 'STUFF' out of Camp House.

Volunteers have worked hard to clean Kitchens, Dorms, and have done some clearing of the woods too.

The next project will be something that I'm sure you will all approve of—the replacement of the TOILETS! This work should start in the near future. We are also looking to improve / replace the heating in time for next winter.

We will be repeating the Strawberry Tea Event this year on Tuesday 21st June. This event was well supported in 2010 so please put the date in your diaries. More information about the evening will be out to Counties after Easter.

We are also looking forward to celebrating the 50th Anniversary of Camp House. 2012 is the 50th Anniversary of Lady Baden Powell laying the Camp House Foundation Stone, and 2015 is the 50th Anniversary of the opening of

Camp House. Watch this space for information of events to celebrate these two dates.

On behalf of Camp House Committee, Thank you for your support over this past year.

Marion Russell, Chair Camp House Management Committee



Volunteer days at Camp House 2011

Saturday 5th June and Sunday 6th June between 10am and 3pm

Please let Marian Russel or Pat Bennett know if you'll be joining us at some point Many thanks...... Pat

Volunteers and Members for Camp House Sub Committees

We're planning to set up some groups at Camp House to

- Help with the repairs and maintenance of Camp House
- complete the Lodge
- help manage the Grounds.

We're also looking for......

- Lead Volunteer to manage woodlands and coordinate volunteers
- Lead Volunteer to manage repairs and maintenance
- Fund Raiser
- Community Networker

Anyone interested in any of the roles please contact Patricia Jakeway—thanks

